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6/16/25 City Council Meeting Recap: 

 

Proclamation: “Juneteenth Community Recognition Day”  

A portion of the proclamation, read by Mayor Stevens, states, “Whereas, the City of Washington will 

observe Thursday, June 19, 2025, as part of our commitment to racial and social justice, and encourage  

a day of reflection, recognition and acknowledgement of healing. We recognize the continued need to 

address racism and to continue our efforts to build a more peaceful and cohesive community.” 

June 19th is a Federal Holiday. City Hall will be closed on Thursday, June 19, 2025. 

Approved Consent Agenda items include:  

• WFD purchase to replace the Fire Department Exhaust Removal System. 

• Renewal of the City’s property and liability insurance with Selective Insurance. 

• Coalition for cyber liability insurance provides the City with a lower premium cost. 

• Renewal for City FY25-26 participation with the Greater Peoria Economic Development Council. 

Mayoral Communications: Mayor Stevens, Police Chief Stevens and Alderperson Ernst will be in 

attendance at our next Let’s Talk Washington Event (a meet the mayor and chat with city officials  

type of event) that will be held at the Washington Library Sunnyland Branch on Wednesday,  

June 18th at 3 - 4pm. 

Grandyle Relief Sewer - Priority Project 3 - Bid Award was approved. This project involves the 

installation of a relief sewer and sidewalk along the west side of Grandyle, from Mackenzie to Elgin. 

Background information for this Stormwater Priority Project is found on the City’s website: 

Link to Stormwater Assessment and Management Report 

https://www.ci.washington.il.us/.../1686579521_44995.pdf 

*Page 59 of 59 lists the Potential Improvement Projects. The Grandyle Drive relief stormwater  

sewer is Project C. 

The City Council meeting was adjourned at 6:46pm. 

Link to meeting video: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Pp0aCv9Oxfg 

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.ci.washington.il.us%2Fegov%2Fdocuments%2F1686579521_44995.pdf%3Ffbclid%3DIwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAYnJpZBExbWlyR1NlSFhZdUlKQXNUcQEe7qIGPOZhdhaJJPzoFbrFiJry9EsImzIVaK_UXBhB9OQnIiWvpS3m5UYoqqc_aem_2h7oUAvzV-jNDXMJgrecJg&h=AT2q9s5puBiHHs1m1PAdr5CxH7x2bTgp4gep0bcH7XWfaBfKr59PPsD_ccl_3K9zJHmp_95qL7iRYuzgQEQXtoIkNQQhcfnoZNIvNxJpLFsynBTG-0jHgOcUvjoCxl5_Yg9Y5jDE4vw6Gg&__tn__=-UK-R&c%5b0%5d=AT0FHupmicfhRoJKru8rsnsGGgX2f7L2B_B4TY1mTLEgBs3xXqXAwNYyuuItF9kDUTVQZuzBpX1PEmHmz0et7-09sTJ-0rITxnKp3XdvQN7xQ2Dd1xurh_-Uka9uSichUG0tDe-XUKYPpko7ZKHlyZ_MAoFMIFaM-Aq7bjFUGKOjqD2NO5EsSs3wLy6UDTHLYzRNbFQ20Fbff1EjtfOedLY14XKg
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